
Cherokee Public Library 

Library Board Meeting 

September 2, 2025 

Board meeting was called to order with the following members present: Jomi Anderson, 
Deb Hankens, Lisa Perrin, Loretta Barrett, Darla Struck, Linda Burkhart, and Tyler 
Puettmann. Visitors were David Vinjamuri via Zoom 

Board consensus approved the minutes from the August meeting while addressing a 
missed board member for attendance Deb/Lisa. A motion was made by Linda/Darla and 
passed to approve the bills. Tyler did not have a budget review from City Hall to pass 
around. 

Correspondence this month included emails and letters thanking for services and 
regarding funding opportunities for the library. David Vinjamuri presented on the space 
audit for the library and offered perspective and thoughts on next steps for board 
education. 

In new business the board reviewed and passed the telephone policy Deb/Darla and the 
email/social media policy Linda/Lisa. The board discussed statistics and trends with 
audiobooks on CD and going off data, trends, circulation, and publisher availability of 
the material type Linda/Deb. 

For librarian reports, Tyler reported statistics for August as well as reported about the 
house budget for libraries.  

A motion was made and the meeting was adjourned. The next meeting is Wednesday, 
October 8th. 


